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the 10th edition of school to career builds on what made the previous editions so
successful students explore careers using the career clusters and pathways framework
understand workplace expectations develop career readiness skills and plan for life
beyond graduation school to careerprovides students with the how to needed for
preparing a resume searching for a job taking on a work based learning experience
exceeding employer expectations managing personal finances and funding postsecondary
training and education case studies are used to examine challenges students
mayencounter in the world of work this instructor s resource guide provides numerous
instructional resources that support each chapter of the textbook including bulletin
board ideas introductory activities suggested teaching strategies test masters
answer keys reproducible masters transparency masters and much more all ofthe
resources for teaching each chapter are conveniently grouped together this guide
gives teachers specific instructional methods to help students raise their skills
and critical thinking abilities and provides step by step guidance in designing a
tutoring program training the tutors and conducting meaningful assessment and
evaluation the 96 page teacher s resource guide provides teaching tips and 65
reproducible extension exercises as well as the answer key for the worktext lessons
instuctor s resources instructor s solutions manual laurel tech teacher s resource
guide includes answers to the comprehension questions found at the end of each novel
teaching tips plus 40 reproducible worksheets to reinforce basic reading skills
february issue includes appendix entitled directory of united states government
periodicals and subscription publications september issue includes list of
depository libraries june and december issues include semiannual index
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